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 Reading Trophy 

Well done to Cadence, Grace S. and Abbie-Payton who each re-

ceived the reading trophy this week. 

 

16th June 2017 

Stickers This Week 

Well done to the following children who each received a sticker in assembly, re-

member to ask them why. 

Class 1—Maddison, Alicia-May, Stanley, Lawrence, Ronnie and Amy. 

Class 2—Kieran, Olivia A., Olivia RH., Ryan, Isabella and Coral. 

Class 3 – Lewis, Mitchell, Penny, Tony, Theo and Manos. 

Spelling Workshop 

Thank you to those parents who attended the session with Karen Wheeler, we 

hope you found it really useful. Hopefully in the autumn term we will be able to 

organise a maths one. 

Toys in School 

Thank you for supporting us by ensuring your child does not bring toys in, I 

have not had any in my office this week! 

 

Hot Weather 

It would be helpful if the children brought in sun hats and sun cream while the 

weather is so hot. Sun cream must be in a named bottle and given to the class 

teacher, however children must apply it themselves. If you wish your child to 

wear sunglasses, they may bring them in to wear.  
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Diary Dates 

22/6-2pm Class 1 story café 

(all Class 1 Parents/Cares wel-

come) 

23/6– Tesco Farm to Fork 

(children only) 

27/6-2.30pm Class 3 assem-

bly—All welcome 

3/7-2.30pm Class 2 assembly-

All welcome 

6/7—New Reception children 

in 9-11am. 

Small School Athletics at Li-

onel Walden  

18/7-Sports Day (1.15pm) this 

is a new date due to the build-

ing work. 

Head Lice 

Over the weekend please check your child’s 

hair, we have had a few cases of head lice this 

week. 

  

Emergency Contact Details. 

Thank you to the half of you who have already 

returned your emergency contact forms. It 

has also been very helpful that this week we 

have been notified of all absences by 9am, 

please keep this up. 

Sports Day 

Sports Day will be on Tuesday 18th July 

2017.It will be planned by year 6 and will take 

a different format to previous years due to 

the building work.  

Swimming Pool 

I would like to say a big thank you to Mr Freeland who cleared out the pool area 

ready for Manor Leisure to commission the pool. We are hoping to open the pool 

from the 29th June 2017, we will keep you informed nearer the time.  

Start of the school day 

The school day starts at 8.55am, we expect all children to come onto the play-

ground before the school bell, so they can enter their classroom with their 

class. If your child arrives after this time, they will need to go to the office 

with you will need to sign them in. Miss Chisholm, or a member of school staff 

will then take them to their classroom.  

Thank you to those families who have already responded to the consultation to 

lower our age range from 4 to two. The consultation is on our website.  


